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Visit our website:
http://www.local4092.ca

Local Meeting, Reconfiguration, Long
Range Flying & A Better Plan for Us All

Membership Meeting

A general membership meeting will be held on June 15, 2016
at the Sheraton hotel in Terminal 3 from 13:00 to 16:00 in the
Basel Room. All are welcome! The agenda will include a
review of amended by laws and the annual budget.

Please note the local office will be closed.

Also, the office will be closed Tuesday June 14, 2016 to allow
local officers to attend a training session with the Company to
update us on Air Canada’s new Service Director training, tools
& expectations.

Reconfiguration Complete

All Air Canada classic B777s have been reconfigured to the
“dream” cabin configuration, except for the B777P FINs. With
the 1:40 ratio for wide body negotiated in the Collective
Agreement, you should see an augmented crew. This means
that on B777-300 aircraft (400 pax) you should have a crew of
10 and on the B777-200 (300 pax) you should have a crew of
8. B777P remain unchanged with a crew of 12. Additional
crew are added for B14, LOU 18 & LOU22 flights.

If you notice that you do not have the full crew, please advise
scheduling ASAP. Should the additional crew not be provided
prior to departure, get as much information as you can from
scheduling about the short crewing then report it to the local at
office@local4092.ca.

Globe Notifications

Just a reminder to members that if you are using Globe to
monitor changes to your schedule you must follow up with a
call to scheduling to confirm the assignment. You can only be
informed of a new assignment through direct contact with a
crew scheduler.

Long Range Flying & On Board Crew Rest
Please continue to submit reports if you are not able to get
sufficient onboard crew rest on long range flights. We have

Denis Montpetit
President, Local 4092

www.local4092.ca

Contact Information

Tel: (1) (905) 676-4293
Fax: (1) (905) 676-4763
Email: office@local4092.ca

Office Hours

Monday - Friday:
9:00am to 6:00pm
Saturdays - Holidays:
10:00am to 4:00pm

Follow Us
Follow Local 4092:

Become a
friend on
Facebook.

Follow us
on Twitter.
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received some reports but we need to have ongoing
documentation over a longer period of time to establish a trend.

GTAA Meeting for all Workers

All airport workers are welcome to attend the next Workers’
Council meeting with the GTAA on 16 June at 14:00 in the
TCAT Room, Terminal 1 on the 2" floor ( enter via the doors
near TO’s).

The airport facility concerns of air crew are quite different from
those working on the ground and inside the airport. Come to
find out about issues such as renovations, parking, Health and
Safety, food and workers’ rights. The meetings give workers
the opportunity to have a say in what goes on at Pearson.

All Out for Decent Work —Let’s Make it Fair

In the next few days the interim report of the Changing
Workplace Review will be released. This will open up public
debate on the need to fix Labour Laws that have been failing
many workers.

On Saturday October 1 there will be a mass rally at Queens
Park to call on the government to take bold steps to improve
worker’s lives. The event leads up to the World Day for Decent
Work which is gaining ground as an international celebration by
the Global Trade Union movement.

Will Labour laws be fixed so workers can join a union without
fear of reprisal?

Will contract flipping be regulated to protect workers’ rights?
Will Employment Standards be improved?

Will temp agency work be transformed into good jobs?

If you want the answers to be yes — come to Queen’s Park on
October 15! to raise your voice for decent work!

The Canadian Pension Plan — A Better Plan for All

A campaign to raise awareness about the need for a universal
expansion of the Canada Pension Plan (CPP) highlights the
crisis that Canada is facing. It demonstrates how strengthening
the Canada Pension Plan is the best solution for Canadians
retiring now and in the future. At abetterplanforall.ca,
Canadians are invited to learn more about the Canada Pension
Plan, and to send a message to federal and provincial policy
makers, who are currently discussing options for CPP
expansion.
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25 Belfield Road

Etobicoke, Ontario MOW 1E8
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